RT HON DAMIAN GREEN MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

4th November 2020

Dear Mr Harris,

Thank you for your letter about the Planning White Paper.

It is really interesting to read your Community Council's take on the proposals, which as you say are not entirely aligned with most others. You make a series of interesting points which deserve feeding into the debate as it continues.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Matthew Harris
Chair, Planning & Highways Committee
South Willesborough & Newtown Community Council
Suite 10, Invicta Business Centre
Orbital Park
Ashford TN24 0HP